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Friday 17th September 2021 

 Dear Parents and Families,  

  Please find attached some information regarding changes to our intended plans for 

school drop off and collection times, as well as the reintroduction our Breakfast Club Provision.  (the 

full information video can be seen on our Website) 

This is following discussion with both our Governors and the Local Authority today regarding their 

concern following the steep rise in COVID cases within the local community.  As a school, we were 

praised for keeping school community COVID-secure during our return to school and both parties 

believe the success is due to the preventative safety measures we have continued to keep in place. 

This will of course be reviewed; I will give you an update in due course.  I am regretful that I have to 

write to you with this news, but as you know, keeping your children, our school community and staff 

healthy and safe as this, as you already know, is a very important to me.   I do really appreciate your 

on-going support with this and thank you for supporting me in the additional weeks of safety 

measures that will remain in place.  

As always, any questions or worries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Parkes – Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please turn over 

Useful Contacts: 
 

School Website:  

www.wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk 
 

School Email:  

info@wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk 
 

School Mobile number: 

07858 986604 

http://www.wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk/
mailto:info@wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk


 

 

 


